
 

 

 

 

April 18, 2023 
 

 
ESC Wellington, L.C. 
attn: Jason Van Kirk 
5074 Dorsey Hall Drive, Suite 205 
Ellicott City MD 21042 

 
                                    RE: WP-23-090 Wellington Farms, Phase 2 (F-22-030) 

 
 
Dear Mr. Van Kirk:  
 

This letter is to inform you that your request for alternative compliance to the Howard County Subdivision 
and Land Development Regulations for the subject project was reviewed. 
 

On April 17, 2023, and pursuant to Section 16.104, the Director of the Department of Planning and Zoning, 
considered and approved your request for alternative compliance with respect to Section 16.144(q) of the 
Subdivision and Land Development Regulations to extend the 45-day deadline date to submit the final subdivision 
plat originals for signature/ recordation.   
 
 The Department of Planning and Zoning hereby determines that you have demonstrated to its satisfaction 
that strict enforcement of Section 16.144(q) would result in an unreasonable hardship or practical difficulty. This 
determination is made with consideration of your alternative compliance application and the one (1) item you were 
required to address, pursuant to Section 16.104(a)(1): 
 
Approval of this Alternative Compliance is subject to the following conditions: 
 

1. The applicant must provide the additional information within 45 days of the April 1, 2023 deadline date (on 
or before May 16, 2023).  
 

2. Include this alternative compliance petition decision as a general note on the final plan (F-22-030). This 
note shall include the petition’s file number, the regulatory sections, the decision date, and the conditions 
of approval. 
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Indicate this alternative compliance petition file number, request, section of the regulations, action, 

conditions of approval, and date on all related plats, and site development plans, and building permits.  This 
alternative compliance approval will remain valid for the time-period specified in the conditions of approval. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Derrick Jones at (410) 313-2350 or email at 
djones@howardcountymd.gov.    
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Anthony Cataldo, AICP, Chief 

Division of Land Development 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AC/dj 
cc: Research 
 DLD - Julia Sauer 
 Real Estate Services 
 Benchmark Engineering 
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